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13th September 2023 
 
Dear parent/ guardian, 
 

Multiplication Tables Check (MTC): Workshop for parents of children in year three and year four 
Monday 25th September 2023 at 2.45pm or 5.30pm 

 
Primary school children are expected to know all of their times tables up to 12 x 12 by year four. During the 
summer term, the Department for Education require year four children to be formally tested on their 
multiplication tables. Therefore, we would like to invite you to a short workshop to be able to explain how 
the MTC is administered, what your child needs to be able know, advice on how you are able to help your 
child at home and why learning multiplication tables is essential in mathematics. Two sessions are available 
and they will last no longer than 30 minutes. 
 
If you are able to attend any of the sessions, please sign and return the slip below to your child’s class 
teacher. We look forward to meeting you.  
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Joanne B. Heap  Mrs Liz Mooney 
Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher 
               
 
 
I am able to attend the MTC workshop on Monday 25th September at: 
 
 
     2.45pm           5.30pm   (Please tick the session needed) 
 
 
I will require     seats. 
 
 
 

Name:           Signature:        
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